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UNIVERSITY REGISTRY DEPARTMENT 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO ALL UR ADMITTED CANDIDATES WHO 

WISH TO APPLY FOR THE STUDY LOAN AT HEC 

 

Dear UR Admitted Candidates, 

 

Re: Extension for Online Application for the Study Loan to study at  

       University of Rwanda (UR), Academic year 2024 

 

It has come to our notice that some UR admitted candidates who wish to apply 

for the study loan at Higher Education Council (HEC) did not do so yet the 

deadline was on 04th July 2024. 

 

I therefore inform you that the online application portal for the study loan will 

be re-opened by HEC from Monday, 08th to Friday, 12th July 2024.  

 

Please go to HEC website and follow instructions to apply. The list of 

concerned UR admitted candidates as well as the guidelines to apply are 

published on UR website under “Announcement”. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Odette UWIZEYE 

University Registrar 
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